Minutes of committee meeting held on 19th May 2025 at Northgate Community Centre @ 19.00

Members present

James Mason	у	Jim Scott	N	Stella Daff	Ν	David Penfold	N
Richard Daniells	Υ	Luke Taylor	Υ	Clare Hall	Υ	Dan Smiles	У
Roy Swetman	N	Martyn Flint	Υ	Paul Luttman	Υ	Nicky Wilson	Υ
Lesley Bryant	у	Debby Scott	у	Nina Ware	Υ		

Chairman (James)

- Tilgate takeover went well. We were unable to use our pacers though because of the Dinosaurs in the park
- We are in the process of agreeing a pacer week going forward.

Secretary (Richard)

 Richard asked James about the bank situation and James has to go in to Barclays to hopefully finalise an additional online bank setup

Membership / UKA (Lesley)

- Lesley to remind all UKA affiliated runners that they need to agree the code of conduct on their England Athletics portal
- There were no new members last month

Social (Stella / Clare)

- We had a successful parkrun tourism event at Guildford.
- Next one is Lullingstone on 7th June.
- Clare is looking to Crystal Palace for the next tourism after that.
- We had 11 runners at the WSFRL Hedgehoppers event which clashed with the Horsham 10k

SCAA (Paul)

- No immediate upcoming races.
- Training is going well with good numbers.

Kit (Martyn)

• No issues with either Kit or the website

SGP (Jim / Debby)

- We had 11 runners for the Haywards Heath 10, 25 for the Horsham 10k, and 17 for the Rye 10 SGP races.
- So far we have 11 entries for the Hastings 5
- No borough runs are planned for the immediate future.

WSFRL (Luke)

- We had 12 entries for the rearranged Hangover 5.
- We are currently mid-table in the WSFRL
- There is the WSFRL half-year meeting arranged for July.

- So far we have 17 entries for the Littlehampton Beach Run.
- Luke has opened a Spond event for those wishing to order Fish and Chips after the Beach Run.
- In June there is the Trundle and Downland Dash events in the WSFRL

News (Nicky)

• Newsletter articles are already coming in

Welfare (Dan / Nina)

• Nina to write a small article for the newsletter making members aware of the welfare support the club can provide

AOB

- Runner of the Month
 - After several nominations and a discussion, Becky Jones was voted Runner of the Month for May
- Parkrun
 - Darren Hunt's planned 500th parkrun is due to take place on 14th June. He is hoping to run a parkrun PB and Sky and Jim Williams have agreed to pace him towards this

Next meeting is Monday 30th June 2025 at 7.00pm, at Northgate Community Centre